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Plan of Action to Maintain Funding in Budget
&

Lay Groundwork for Possible Increase in Funding

Each and every Fair should schedule a meeting with their Senator and Representative in the
month of April/May in the Home District Office. If the legislator is not available meet with the
Chief of Staff.

Present issue in clear concise manner and leave position paper. (The position paper will be sent
to each fair).

The Fair Officers shall meet with the Appropriation Committee staff and leader’s staffs during
April/May and brief the staff on issues and what action is being taken. This effort will be
coordinated with Rep. David Millard.

All Fairs should speak to their Senate and/or House member(s) personally on their Fair(s)
economic impact, social events, educational as well as agricultural values that each and every
fair creates in the local area.



